
  
Argay Terrace Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes 

Call to order 

A meeting of ATNA was scheduled for May / June at members’ homes due to the ongoing virus pandemic. We began at 6:30 pm. 

Treasurers Report indicated no change to the balance. 

Attendees; Katie Beymer was absent Bill Lindakugel, Jessy Jacobs. Lillian Erwin, Robert Bowles, Deanne Englund, and Diane 

Lewison Anderson were connected by Zoom,  

Bryan Atkinson submitted his resignation.  

Approval of minutes: Some rough meeting minutes were prepared and distributed by email. 

 

Reports 

Clean up Day  

Clean up Day had been planned for Shaver Elementary School other details were discussed for a future date. 

Movie in the Park 

At Luuwit view park there is an August 28 Twilight Movie tentatively planned “Mulan” It is a 2002 film for kids. We could include 

a face painting booth if that level of physical contact is allowable.  

Neighborhood Garage Sale 

NA 

Land Use and Transportation  

NA 

Safety and livability  

It seems that Neighborhood Watch has become inactive though its one of the main ways across the USA for using volunteers to 

connect neighbors with each oft eh to improve relations. The most recent ones we could think of this at the park new Lloyds 

Center when a team of older women made their presence known and the crime rates were reduced,  

Parks 

The Parks Foundation representative attended the East Portland committee and told us she could accept proposals for capital 

improvements. The schedule is late June 2020. Contact Diane if you want more information. Diane submitted the ideas for 

improving Luuitt Park access: {Placing a traffic control at one or two places either side of the school on Fremont Street. The 

standard is: Every 500 feet install for a safety crossing  

Linda Robinson also suggested that a traffic calming feature could be a part of the project. The remainder of the submissions 

would be prioritized with other parks’ ideas.  

 

Unfinished business 

Scheduling included:  

Discussing and deciding the schedule changes required for safeguarding public health due to Corona virus outbreaks. 

New business 

ATNA meetings will be held online until future notice. This virtual ATNA meeting was held at each persons’ home connected by 

email, phone, and Zoom.  This may be the desirable method for holding future ATNA meetings. 

 


